March 25, 2016

From: Brian Paust

PO Box 962

Petersburg, Alaska 99833

907-772-3227

bcpaust@alaska.net

To:

Elizabeth Woodyard

Petersburg Medical Center

Petersburg, Alaska

Dear Liz,

As stated yesterday, I would like to forward my name to fill a vacancy in your Board of Directors. I believe that I am reasonably qualified for this position...am a quick learner...and will be available more or less on a continuous basis until the next community election later this year.

Let me know if you would like me to appear for an interview with your management team. Background checks are fine...I will reimburse you for the costs involved.

Basically, I believe in the importance of our medical facility. I am happy to volunteer for this position.

Sincerely,

Brian Paust